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Thursday 26th April 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 Visit to Fitzwilliam Museum 

 

We have been given the opportunity to take all Year 5 children to the Fitzwilliam Museum on Tuesday 

22nd May 2018.  We plan to depart at 10:30 a.m. and return at approximately 3.00 p.m. 

 

This is a free visit in conjunction with our trainee teacher Miss Saddington who has been teaching 

Year 5.  During the day, children will take part in workshops linked to our History curriculum.  

 

Children will need to wear school uniform and will require a packed lunch.  Lunches can be provided by 

our catering service at the usual cost of £2.30 and if you would like to book a lunch, please complete 

and return the slip below. 

 

Lastly, please return the form to confirm that you have been notified of this trip.  Many thanks for 

your support in this matter.  We look forward to a very exciting day. 

 

Mrs Hunter-Jones 

Class Teacher 

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 5 Visit to Fitzwilliam Museum – Tuesday 22nd May 2018 

 

I confirm that I have been notified of this trip in conjunction with the School’s Curriculum  *  Y/N   

 

I would like my child to have a school packed lunch.   *      Y/N    

 

* (Please delete as applicable). 

     

Signed:    ………………………………………………………(Parent/Carer)     Date:.................................................. 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
 

       01487 822317   www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk  office@warboys.cambs.sch.uk 
 


